
 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
Re:  Funeral for Her Majesty the Queen-Monday 19th September 2022 
 
It has been announced that Monday 19th September will be a Bank Holiday for the funeral of 
Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
Mulberry Wood Wharf Primary will be closed to staff and children on this day. 
 
School will resume as normal on Tuesday 20th September 2022 at the usual times.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Anita Croft 
Director of School Improvement 
Mulberry Schools Trust 
 
 

 


